
Minutes - October 7, 2003

The meeting was called to order in 274 Rathbone Hall by President Mike Spottswood, KCØIWH at 7:08 P.M.

Members looked at the new W9IIN antenna for 80 and 40 meters. We're waiting for the first blizzard to install it.

There is no further news or action on tower climbing belts.

A few vacuum tubes remain in the station. There was discussion on ways to sell them.

A motion was made to transfer $100 of the $250 selling price of the Kenwood VC-H1 video receiver to Norm Dillman, as he had purchased half of the item from the solar car club. The
VC-H1 was purchased in April of 1999, with the solar car club and KSUARC each paying half of the $400 purchase price. The motion passed.

The meeting ended at approximately 8:29 P.M.

David Yoder, KAØJPM
secretary-treasurer
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